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Back to school starts soon 

For immediate release – August 29, 2019 

Red Deer Catholic Regional Schools anticipates an exciting school year ahead. The first day of 

school will begin on Tuesday, September 3, 2019. Please note that St. Patrick's Community 

School (Year-Round Program) has resumed classes for the 2019-2020 school year. 

École Secondaire Notre Dame High School and St. Joseph High School Grade 11/12 students 

begin on September 4, 2019. 

We wish to remind the public that students will be using bus stops and crossing various streets. 

For this reason, we ask the public to adhere to speed limits in school zones. 

Red Deer Catholic Regional Schools serves over 10,310 students in 21 schools in Red Deer, Sylvan 

Lake, Rocky Mountain House, Innisfail, and Olds. It also supports the learning of over 600 

students in a Home Education Program. The Division is committed to serving children and 

parents with a complete offering of learning opportunities delivered within the context of 

Catholic teachings and within the means of the Division.   

For more information, contact:   
Communications Department 
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P: 403-343-1055 Ext. 310147 
E: communications@rdcrs.ca  
W: www.rdcrs.ca 
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